
 

 

Classroom News             
Class Name:  Dunnottar                                             Term:   Spring 2          

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
 

This term we have welcomed a new student 

into Dunnottar. Zack who has transferred to our 

class from Love Lane.  

 

In cooking this term we have cooked Joe 

Wick’s Chicken Pie, Pasta and Sauce and 

James taught us how to make a cheese and 

ham burrito. 

 

This term we had a new work placement 

James has started at Waitrose in Newbury and 

Sam has just finished his work placement at 

Welford Park. 

 

In World Of Work we have been learning 

money skills and have been using these skills out 

in the community when shopping for our 

cooking ingredients on Tuesdays. 

 

World book day this year was based on a book 

on Flanimals by Ricky Gervais. We have been 

doing art and English work about the book. 

 

In Life Lessons (PSHE) we have been learning 

about online safety. We have been learning 

about the good and the bad side of the 

Internet. 

 

We have had a few trips out into the 

community. Some of us went to Newbury 

Library, Vue cinema and a table cricket 

tournament. As part of the Into Film Festival 

there was a 2 hour 5 minute film called Matilda 

The Musical. Most of us really liked it, especially 

the music. At the library some of us did a quiz 

about the library. We had to find books both 

upstairs and downstairs, fiction and non-fiction. 

 

In Maths and English we have been preparing 

for our Functional Skills exams. 

 

Our friends from The Avenue School are 

hopefully coming to our Post-16 unit to do some 

Easter activities. 

 

Have a lovely holiday and a happy Easter! 

 

By Katie and Troy in Dunnottar Class 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

 

• Friday 31st March – End of Term 4 

• Monday 17th April – Start of Term 5 

• Monday 1st May – Bank Holiday 

• Monday 8th May – King’s Coronation Bank Holiday 

• Friday 26th May – End of Term 5 

 

• Thursday 6th July – Prom at Post-16  

We are delighted to say that Leavers’ Assembly will take 

place face-to-face at Post-16 at 1.30pm Monday 17th 

July. More information will be sent out to the parents/ 

carers of leavers nearer the time.  


